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Dear families, 

 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. The children have had another good week 

and have particularly enjoyed taking part in a range of activities to celebrate British Science 
Week. Even our youngest children in our Nursery have joined in and it has been a delight to 

see them planting beans and seeds with great enthusiasm. Our after-school gardening club 
started on Monday and the children spent their first session making plans for our different 

garden areas. They are looking forward to developing an allotment and wildlife garden. They 
will also ensure that Lauren’s garden remains beautiful throughout the year. 
I was very impressed with how hard the children worked to clear the spaces and prepare the 

ground in readiness for planting next week. 
 

Children in Year 1 and 2 are spending the day at RHS Bridgewater Gardens in Salford today. 
They will take part in planting workshops, enjoy the beautiful garden areas, share a picnic 

and finish the day with some active woodland play. It sounds like the perfect day with lots of 
creative learning. Thank you to all our families who have joined the children to help with 

this visit. We really appreciate it! 
 

Just a reminder that we will be holding our Spring term parent - teacher review meetings 
throughout the week commencing 28th March. These meetings provide an opportunity for 

teachers to talk about your child's progress and next steps. You will also have the 
opportunity to ask any questions. Please liaise with your child's class teacher via class Dojo 

to arrange an appointment. 
 

Mrs Parrington is arranging an Easter raffle, so we are looking for donations for our hamper. 
Please bring any donations for the raffle into school by Monday 28th March. Tickets will go 

on sale from Monday, so do look out for our Year 6 helpers each morning. All money raised 
will go towards school funds to help with our gardening projects and new outdoor seating 
for the children. 

 
As part of Wellbeing week, the children have enjoyed lots of physical activity. They have 
made a real effort to be extra active during playtimes and have designed their own exercise 
challenges. Our week ended dressed in red to provide much needed support for Comic 

Relief. We have raised £96.10. Thank you so much for your kindness and generosity. 
 
We end our week with a celebration of success in our Nursery. Mrs Gregory has just 
received her level 3 certificate in language and literacy for children aged 2-4. The Nursery  

has also been awarded communication friendly status after completing the communication 
counts training with the nursery staff team. Congratulations to Mrs Gregory and all her 

team who do a fantastic job with our very youngest children. 
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Have a wonderful weekend with your children and take care. 

 
My best wishes, 

 
 

Mrs Oxborough 
 

  


